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RELEASE IN PART B6 

From: 	 Valmoro, Lona J <ValmoroU@state.goy> 

Sent: 	 Saturday, October 13, 2012 8:01 AM 

To: 	 H; Abedin, Huma 

Cc: 	 Russo, Robert V 

Subject: 	 Re: Message from Eric Schwartz 

Will do. 

From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, October 13, 2012 07:52 AM 
To: Abedin, Huma 
Cc: Valmoro, Lona 3; Russo, Robert V 
Subject: Re: Message from Eric Schwartz 

Let's respond that we're putting on the list to consider for next year. 

From: Abedin, Huma [mailto:AbedinH@state.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 10:25 AM 
To: H 
Subject: Fw: Message from Eric Schwartz 

From: Eric Schwartz 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 08:15 PM 
To: Abedin, Huma 
Subject: Message from Eric Schwartz 

Hello Huma: I hope you are happy and well. All's well here in the Upper Midwest. (Jake Sullivan is coming 
our way shortly, so I will look forward to catching up with him.) I'd be very grateful if you might pass the 
attached message to the Secretary. Kind regards, Eric 

Madam Secretary: 

I first want to convey greetings to you from  

You have so many friends and admirers here in the Twin Cities, and there is so much good work being done 
here on public issues of concern to you. For these reasons, I thought I'd take the liberty of asking whether we 
could present to you the Humphrey School of Public Affairs Public Leadership Award at a Minneapolis event 
sometime next April, at a specific date we could determine that suits your schedule. 
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The Humphrey School's Public Leadership Awards Dinner is one of the most prominent nationally focused 
public affairs events in the Twin Cities, with participation of many hundreds of leaders from the local 
community, the state and the region. Previous Award recipients have included George Mitchell, Madeleine 
Albright, and Lee Hamilton, among others. It has served not only to honor individuals of great distinction, but 
also to enhance the connections between the Twin Cities and the world of policy on national and global 
issues. In addition, proceeds from the event have served as a major source of scholarship support for our public 
affairs students, a large percentage of whom are of modest means -- and many are among the first in their 
families to have attended college. 

I very much appreciate that you may not yet be making concrete post-January plans at this point. But if you 
might be prepared, in principle, to consider joining us in mid to late April, I'd be very eager to provide 
additional information. Your participation would be a source of great inspiration to people in Minnesota and 
beyond. 

Kind regards, 
Eric 

Eric P. Schwartz 
Dean 
Humphrey School of Public Affairs 
301 19th Avenue South, Suite 300 
Minneapolis, MN 55455 
612-625-0669  
Fax: 612-625-6351  
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